Notes from meeting of 3/13/17

Present:

Steve Culver, Rose Kennealy, Deena Bruns, Frank Butterworth

Items covered:

Deena will do Facebook page. Karen sent her all the administrator information

Deena confirmed Kyle will be our Emcee again this year.

Frank: Elsie Maxwell will have a Norwegian Float in the parade.

Rose: Will contact the Fishers and Charlie Webber about antique cars for the parade.

Frank: Ask Jean to contact Liz Huebner re: Wackets for parade.

We need to find a new sign company to do our on field schedule placards. (Town uses Vista Print: mail order signs)

Frank to ask Bud Elliott for recommendation.

Deena checking with someone connected to Lions. (Signs by Design)

Frank check with Town on who they use.

Frank to email Steve a blank contract for high school musical groups confirmation.

Frank contacting Don Campbell with his time slots for approval.

Steve checking with Cape Vets to see if Dog Show interest.

Frank to check with Debbie B to see if she would be willing to help write FFD publicity articles.

Frank to check with Debbie B to see if she would be willing to look into sending home school announcements.

Frank to check with Debbie B to see if she would be willing to send articles to Wendy at Town Website.

Need better signage for Petting Zoo, Dog Show, and Fishing Hole.

Rose contacting Mad Science

Deena contacting Sea Grass

Frank to check with Chris Newell re: face painting.

Need sponsoring groups confirmed for activites.

Steve: water Balloon toss sponsors

Obstacle Course?

Moon Bounce?

Bungee Jump?

Climbing Wall?